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Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 7th February 2017 is Safer 

Internet Day, a day that is very important 

to our school and pupils.  This year’s theme is 

‘Be the change: Unite for a better 

Internet’. Paul Bradshaw, Online Safety 

School Improvement Officer will be doing 

workshops and activities with the children. 
Our local Youth Engagement Officer for 

Merseyside Police, Gill Bell will also be 

delivering workshops. 

     Online Safety Parent Workshop 

 
A workshop for parents/carers designed for 

helping to keep your child safe online will be 

held on Monday 6th February at 2.25pm in 

the Infant Hall. The workshop will be led by 

Online Safety School Improvement Officer 

Paul Bradshaw. 

 

Paul is an expert in this field and will be 

offering really valuable support, advice and 

information on: 

 

� The online world and safety 

� Raise awareness of the issues 

that children and young people 

face online today 

� Privacy settings  

� Question/answer sessions 

Dojo Reward System 

 
This week we have launched the ‘Dojo Reward 

System’. This replaces the previous merit 

scheme. Children will earn dojos for good 

behaviour, work, effort or attitude. The 

children will visit the ‘Dojo Shop’ once they 

have earned 100 dojos. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Feb 15      Open Afternoon 2.30pm  

                 (letter to follow) 

Feb 16      Open Afternoon 2.30pm 

                 (letter to follow) 

 

Feb 17      Sunflowers Class Assembly (2W) 

 

Feb 17      Break up for half term 

 

Family Reading Sessions 

 
Thank you to all the families who joined us 

for ‘Family Reading’ sessions this week. We 

hope you enjoyed reading with your child. 

Miss Kervin’s Dance Club 

 
Further sessions of Miss Kervin’s Monday 

After School Dance Club will be held at 

lunchtime due to hall space. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Computing           Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Mrs Jones 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                       Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

  

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

                       Online Safety Parent Course 

                       Infant Hall 2.25pm 

 

Tuesday          Safer Internet Day  

 

                       Musical Theatre Club 3-4pm 

 

Wednesday       

     

Thursday      Y2 Swimming 

 

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

                  
  

Friday          Biscuit Day – 1K to bring   

                         Biscuits 

 

                         Gymnastics  Club 3-4pm 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

23rd  Jan   -   27th Jan 

 

           RD     92.08 

           RM     94.07 

           1C      98.18 

           1K      99.17 

           2H      98.33 

           2W      97.69 

           AM      83.20 

           PM       90.00 

 

4 classes in green for the above 

week! Well done to 1C, 1K and 2H 

and 2W! 

 

 
        Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.15A.M. 

 

  Attendance for the above date: 

 

            96.80% 

Pupil Absence 

 
Could we please ask you not to notify us via 

email if your child is absent from school as  

they are not always read first thing. Please 

telephone 0151 228 4069 – if there is no 

answer then please leave a message as they 

are checked regularly. Thank you 

Y1 

 
Y1 are collecting empty kitchen roll holders 

(not toilet rolls) for a DT project. Thank you. 


